
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          16th September 2024  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children were treated to an inspiring and entertaining 
assembly on Monday morning when we were lucky enough 
to be visited by Front Row Music. They specialise in guitar and ukulele lessons. A letter should have 

gone home with your child with more information. It was a fun 
assembly where children sang along and guessed the names of 
popular songs as the music teacher demonstrated how much 
fun playing a musical instrument can be.   
 
The Christmas Fair will be held on 
Friday the 29th of November. Please let 
us know if you can help in the lead up 
to the fair and on the day.  
 
 
Last week the Year 6 children were 

given a letter for the residential trip scheduled for July 16th- 18th 2025.  We 
have limited places for this, please fill in the letter to let us know as soon as you can if you would like 
your child to attend to ensure that your child has a place. A deposit of £45 will have to be paid on 
School Spider to secure their place. If anyone would like their child to attend, but have financial 
difficulties please contact one of the Co-Headteachers or Miss Ratcliffe, we may be able to help. 
 
Our lovely School Nurse Rachel will be holding a drop-in session on Thursday 3rd October, if you have 
any worries or health concerns, please do come and see her, she is really lovely and extremely helpful. 
 

A reminder that individual school photographs will be taken on Wednesday 18th September.  A letter 
asking for photoconsent went out last week, due to GDPR regulations we have to send this out every 
year. If you have not yet filled out the letter and returned to the office please ensure you do. We are 
not allowed to take a photograph of your child without written permssion. 
 
The Flu vaccination form was sent out last week, if you have not yet returned the form please ensure 
you do so that your child can be protected from the worst strains of flu. Immunisations will take 
place on Monday 11th November. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

Diary Dates  

• Wednesday 18th September – Individual photographs  

• Thursday 10th October - 1.30 to 3.15 open afternoon for prospective parents 

• Tuesday 16th October 3.30 – 5.00 open evening for prospective parents 

• Thursday 17th October – 9.15 Harvest festival All Hallows church 

• Friday 18th October – Children break up from school  

• Monday 11th November – Flu vaccination 

• Tuesday 26th November – 3.30 until 6.00 Parent consultations (whole school) 

• Wednesday 27th November – 3.30 – 6.00 Parent Consultations (Early Years) 

• Thursday 28th November - 3.30 until 6.00 Parent consultations (years 1 to 6) 

• Friday 29th November – Christmas Fair 

• Wednesday 4th December – St Georges Carol Concert  

• Thursday 5th December – 9.30 Key stage 1 nativity dress rehearsal 

• Friday 6th December – 2.00 KS1 nativity performance 

• Thursday 12th December – 9.30 EYFS Dress rehearsal for Christmas Sing-a-long 

• Friday 13th December – 2.00 EYFS Christmas sing-a-long 

• Monday 16th December – Christmas party Early years and Key stage 1 

• Tuesday 17th December – 9.15 All Hallows Carol Service 

• Tuesday 17th December – Christmas party day Key stage 2  

• Thursday 19th December – 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show  

• Thursday 19th December – Break up for Christmas  
 
New dates added this week are in red 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 
Mrs Woodworth –  Isla– for talking pride in her handwriting. 
Miss Nugent and Mrs Pickering –  Rosie for super focus and setting a great example of how to 
complete her work. 
Mrs Burke –  Finley for always demonstrating pride in everything he does. 
Mrs Davies –  Eve  – for showing pride in everything she does 
Miss Brownrigg –  Falak– for trying her best in every subject.   
Miss Irving –  Jolie– for always setting a great example  
Mrs Parker –  Ollie – for being a superstar at swimming 
 
This Mrs Hill’s award goes to Alfie for a super start in year 4 
 
Mr Bolan-Ashworth’s award goes to Samuel for taking pride in his work and sensible sitting in 
class. 
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The class with the best attendance last week was Miss Davies’ class with 96.6%  
 
Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 
each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  Please complete the letter that was sent out last week so that we know whether you 
require a school PE kit.  Please remember to wash the PE kit regularly, we will send them home each 
half term.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ 
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